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1. Six students at the Medina County Career Center are participating in the DSP-U program 
this school year. The students will get to participate in their choice of 4 internship sites.  
A DSP Recruitment Provider Network has been created and will be meeting to discuss and 
review progress and successes. 

2. The second Provider Mingle held in June had 42 attendees and was held at Spokes Café’ II. 
The third Provider Mingle is being held in September and will be hosted by The Society 
and The Lodge at Camp Paradise. Telehealth services will be the topic discussed.  

3. September is DSP Appreciation Month. A DSP Appreciation event was held at the 
Cleveland Zoo with approximately 270 people at the event. In collaboration with MCBDD 
staff and affiliates with Medina County Leadership, we are in the process of developing a 
three-year leadership training curriculum.  

4. MCBDD, in partnership with Summit County DD and We Thrive Together, is holding an 
Interactive Tech Expo at Summit Mall on September 26. A Medina County individual has 
been selected to be a Tech Advocate for the state. She will bring her real- life experience 
to show others the opportunities that technology can provide. 


